
 

 

Newsletter: Welcome to Year 5! 
Daily reminders:  
Each day, children should bring their Home / School diary into school, along with their library book, and 
take them home at home time.  
 
Spellings: 
Spellings will be tested every Friday. Results will be recorded in the back of Home / School diaries. A 
Spellings Letter has been sent home separately and will also be available on the school website.   
 
Reading 
We would like children in Year 5 to be reading their library book four or more times a week and would 
recommend reading for 20 minutes each time.  
Children or adults should record reading in their Home / School diary.  
 
Maths  
Children should practise their times tables using TT Rockstars. 
Weekly Maths homework is set on ATOM.  
 
PE:  
On PE days, children are to come into school in their school expected PE kit.  
All of Y5 will have one PE session on a Tuesday.  
Then, the second session will be on Wednesday for 5VA and Thursday for 5R and 5E.  
 
Homework projects  
Children are asked to complete a project related to their current learning each half term.  

Trips 
 
The National Space Centre – Autumn 2  
Tamworth Castle – Spring 2  
Cadbury World – Summer 2  

Drinks and snacks  
 
Water:  Children are encouraged to bring a water bottle filled with fresh water each day – this is kept in 
the classroom. 
Snacks:  Children are allowed a healthy snack at morning break. Suggested snacks include: a plain 
biscuit, fruit, cereal bar, vegetables etc. 
 
A reminder that we are a NUT AWARE school so please do ensure all food sent into school is nut free.  

Contacting school: 
 
Members of our Senior Leadership Team are on the doors and front gate at drop off and pick up every day 
and are happy to speak with you!  
 
For general enquiries and to arrange a time to speak with your child’s teacher please contact the school 
office by emailing enquiry-jun@boldmere.bham.sch.uk  
 
A reminder that we have a safe DSL email address for any safeguarding concerns.  
safedsl@boldmere.bham.sch.uk  
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